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BACKGROUND

The Public Works Department has received community concerns about the operational and safety
conditions at the intersection of Lucerne Ave and Ince Blvd, particularly regarding pedestrians
crossing the wide northerly intersection leg of Lucerne Ave.

The City proposes to implement a temporary redesign of the intersection that would be in place
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during a demonstration period. This temporary redesign concept could be implemented quickly and
would demonstrate how improvements could enhance traffic safety and operational conditions at the
intersection. The demonstration period would provide an opportunity to assess the impact of the
redesign and to obtain additional community input. The assessment and community input would then
inform the future final re-design and subsequent construction of the intersection.

Proposed changes focus on the northwesterly corner of the intersection and are intended to better
align the intersection and provide additional refuge for crossing pedestrians. The new design is
expected to enhance safety conditions for all users of the intersection. The City proposes to use
pavement markings, signs, and temporary traffic control devices, such as delineators, to implement
the temporary redesign.

MEETING DETAILS

At this virtual community meeting, Public Works Mobility & Traffic Engineering Division staff will share
the temporary redesign concept and project timeline.

Residents from the community are invited to ask questions and provide input on the proposed
temporary redesign concept, which will inform design development.

ATTACHMENTS

· 2021-06-11-ATT-CommMtg-CourtesyNotice-FinalMailed

· 2021-06-11-ATT-CommMtg-CourtesyNotice-MailingMap

City of Culver City Printed on 5/7/2024Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

